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PARTNERING WITH COMMUNITY FOR ALL STUDENTS

Ranger Families,

I hope by now you’ve been able to spend some time enjoying the beautiful weather with
friends and family. Over the summer, I highly encourage students of all ages to spend less time
on screens and more time outdoors, perhaps reading a few good books on a blanket. It’s been a
very challenging year from so many fronts for all- please take the time to enjoy this beautiful
place we call home!

I want to take a few minutes to fill you in on things happening over the summer as well as go
over the start of the school year.

O Summer Learning

This year we’re offering multiple summer learning experiences that include a K-5
option and HS credit recovery Tuesdays through Fridays throughout July and a
project-based program for high school students in August. For more information about
the programs in July parents should email the lead teacher, Amanda Leonard, at
aleonard(@qsd48.org. For questions about the HS August project-based course,
coordinator Justin Lake may be reached by email at jlake@qsd48.org.

O Summer Hours

Our school office will reopen beginning August 1st. In the meantime, the district office
will remain open throughout July, and can be reached directly by calling
(360)765-2900.

O Enrollment & Scheduling

We will be sending class schedules to all students entering grades 6-12 by mid-August.
While schedules for students in grades 6-7 will be set, students in grades 8-12 will be
able to request changes to their schedules by making an appointment with Mrs. Jaber

( yaber(@qsd48.org ) before the end of the first week of school (by September 2nd).
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O MS Cookout & Info Night

On Thursday, August 25th we’re inviting all students entering grades 6-8 and their
parents to campus from 5:00pm - 7:00pm for a free dinner hosted by our Middle School
Parent Teacher Organization and to go over all things middle school. Topics will
include, lockers, extracurricular activities, class schedules, and teacher introductions.

o Start of Next School Year

The first day of school will be Monday, August 29th. On Mondays, Tuesdays,
Thursdays, and Fridays the school day will begin at 8:20 am and conclude at 3:00 pm..
To engage in ongoing staff professional development, we will continue to start at 9:30
am each Wednesday.

Thank you, I hope you all have a wonderful summer break, and GO RANGERS!

Sean Moss

K-12 Principal
smoss@qsd48.org
(360)765-2906
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